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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

Most parent/carer consultations will be held on Monday and 

Wednesday. Mrs Carter and Mrs Pruitt’s class have some appointments 

on Monday 3rd October. Appointment times are ten minutes; please 

help us stick to these by arriving a few minutes before.  

 

 

Your child should now have their login details for Purple Mash. We have 

already noticed some children logging in more quickly – thank you for 

any practise of this at home and we hope this can continue. If you’d like 

another copy of the login, please ask. 

 

 

The CLIC Learn Its at the moment are jigsaw numbers to 10. 

 

 
 

These are pairs of numbers that total 10; the links in children’s brains 

should be 1..9 and 2..8 and 3..7 and 4..6 and 5..5. We aim for these links 

to be lightning fast! Please help your child practise these facts outside of 

school to help reinforce and embed this learning. 
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There has been a slight tweak to the PE timetable for Mrs Carter’s and 

Mrs Pruitt’s class. They will now have indoor PE on Mondays and outdoor 

PE on Wednesdays; please ensure PE kits reflect this as the weather gets 

colder – thank you.  

 

 

In Geography, the children are learning about the school in relation to 

their local area. The children have thought about who lives with them 

and where they live, which led us to discuss what an address was. All 

children knew the colour of their door, some knew their house number, 

and a few knew the road they lived on. It would be great if you could 

help them learn their address and perhaps search for it on Google Maps 

to explore where it is in relation to the school – thank you.  

 

 

 

We look forward to speaking with you next week. Have a lovely weekend.  

 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

The Year One team 

 

 

 

 


